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I strongly object to the development of a Plastic Recycling Facility at 74-76 Beaconsfield Road, 

Moss Vale for the following reasons: 

 Duringiny travels I saw the growing effects plastic is having on our environment. Whilst I think recycling is 
beneficial I don't think Plasrefine should be the company carrying out this role. Their technology only allows for 
items to be recycled 1-2 times. I feel we should be using more modern approaches such as plastic enzymatic 
recycling or the conversion of plastic to energy. As a young adult it is sad to see such outdated methods still 
being considered, especially when nanoplastics can have serious effects on our health and natural environment 

 Where the Plastic Recycling Facility is intended to be built is on beautiful, open, farmland. 

Here many flora and fauna species would be negatively impacted by the clearing of land and the light, sound 
and air pollution emitted. This includes interfering with animal breading patterns, nightlife activities and food 
sources 
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